
 

Hello my name is Kim Huebner, resident of Mandaree, North Dakota.  I am testifying in SUPPORT of 

HB1468.  I do not believe doctors administering vaccines are totally forthcoming on the dangers  

whether it comes from above them or due to them benefiting from the numbers of vaccines 

administered.  If there was no benefit to the provider or health system, I believe they would be 

provided.  If they were provided, most likely more parents would not vaccinate due to the risks/dangers 

and in turn providers/medical facility not reimbursed.  Again I SUPPORT HB1468.  Thank you. 


